
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Travis Middle School 
Ginny Turner, Principal 

600 West Seventh Street 

Quanah, Texas 79252 

Phone: 940-663-2226    

 

Travis Middle School September Board Report 

 

The first weeks of school were amazing. Enrollment numbers: 

o 6th grade- 37 students (98.87 percent attendance rate) 

o 7th grade- 46 students (96.3 percent attendance rate) 

o 8th grade- 37 students (97.97 percent attendance rate) 

 

Travis cumulative attendance rate for the first 3 weeks of school- 97.62 percent 

 

During the first week we set policies and procedures, including practicing fire drill, lockdown, shelter-

in-place and evacuation drill.  Students are adapting well to new personnel and new procedures. 

 

RTI (Response to Intervention) and Enrichment classes during 8th period are up and running. Breakfast 

tutorials have begun. Students are attending at breakfast and after school to complete work or to attend 

after school detentions.  

 

Volleyball and cross-country have begun. Football begins with a game against Memphis this Thursday 

at 5:00 p.m. at home.  

 

Cell phone Friday breakfast begins this Friday. Attendance contests are in full swing. New guidelines 

for A and A-B Honor rolls go out with Progress Reports tomorrow.  

 

Truly, it has been a very successful school year so far. No major problems of any kind. Teachers are 

great, parents are great, students are great. Not sure we can keep it up, but overall, Travis has had a 

great start!  

 

 

 
 


